
Pathways to Post-School 
Success Review

The Department of Education, in conjunction with Catholic Education Western Australia and the Association of Independent 
Schools Western Australia, is conducting a review of pathways for senior secondary students.

The SSTUWA formulated a written submission to the review in December 2023 and has subsequently responded to 
recommendations arising from the review.

Learn more about the Pathways to Post-School Success Review.
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